
 

 

 
 

Memorandum 
 

 
To:  Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
Through: George Garrett, City Manager 
 
From:  Sean Cannon, Ports Director 
 
Date:  August 13, 2024  
 
Re:  July Monthly Report  

 
 
 
 
 
Revenue:  City Marina saw $78,219 in total revenue for the month of July. 
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Occupancy: July’s average daily occupancy was 64% 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TOTAL TRANSIENT ARRIVALS: 
 
*IN-STATE VESSELS: 8 
 
*OUT-OF-STATE VESSELS: 2 
 
*FOREIGN VESSELS: 1 
 
*TOTAL VESSELS: 11 
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News: Chris Rothwell from NOAA came to speak at the Marina about hurricane 
preparedness for boaters and liveaboards. It went off without a hitch as there was a great 
turnout from both the marina community and the general public. City Marina welcomes 
Yurizan Rodriguez as the newest member of staff. 
 

 
 
Projects: Security cameras are being worked on, possibly due for an upgrade. The marina 
improvements and summer projects are underway and mostly completed. 
 
 
                  

 
 
  

 


